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RESOLUTION o@’%}f’ Q"*‘\{% k‘ sterical < BOARD

WHEREAS, Nebr. State Statute 77-3443(3) requires all political subdivisions
subject to county levy authority to submit a preliminary request for levy allocation to the
county board; and

WHEREAS, the Dodge County Board of Supervisors is the levy authority for the
above Board.

-
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by them/\/j\‘) Board, that
the following is said Board'’s request for tax allocation for Fiscal Year 2021-2022:

FUND TAX REQUIREMENT
General 0!0, X )

TOTAL

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that said Board has an Interlocal Agreement with
for

dollars and hereby request that said dollar amount be included in Dodge County’s Five
Cent Levy Allocation allowed by law for Interlocal Agreements. (A copy of the
Interlocal Agreement must be attached.)

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that said Board also has a Bond for -
for dollars and is not

included in the above tax request as allowed by law.

Motion by to adopt Resolution # - 2021. Seconded by
. Voting yes were:

. Voting no were:
. Motion carried.
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August 1, 2021

Pear County Board of Supervisors,

Another year has flown by and once again it is our pieasure to thank you for another year of support for
the Louis E. May Museum. Hopefully we are emerging from the Covid era and now that we are once
again open to the public we are pleased with the attendance.

Despite Covid we were able to replace the decaying fence in the Victorian flower garden and to have the
brick walls of the building resealed. This resealing should last for anather ten years. The contractor is the
same one who did it ten years ago and also did repairs at that time. This year he checked the building
for any additional repairs that might be needed and found none. His bid was actually less than that of
ten years ago. That is certainly noteworthy!

Last December we knew it was impossible to host our usual indoor Christmas open house with our close
guarters. Therefore, we came up with the idea of moving the event outdoors. It was one of the most
successful open houses we have hosted. Over three hundred attended, and it was talked about for
weeks. [t was a very special evening. Considering how unstable things continue to be, we most likely will
attempt to follow suit this year. We will cross our fingers for good weather in Nebraska on Tuesday,
December 7, 2021.

It is good to be able to have visitors inside once more and to carry on business as normal. We have had
several wedding this season and continue to assist individuals with family and historical research.

The best of wishes to you as you continue to carry on your service to the community and county.
Most Sincerely,

SO/

leff Kappeler, Executive Director
Dodge County Historical Society/May Museum



